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Carol Dexter, Secretary 
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Staff 

Theresa Jones, Museum Coord. 

Alec Seymour, Displays 

Adam Babcock, Maintenance 

 

 

Handicap Accessible 

A ramp off the driveway to the side 
door enables handicapped access to 
the Pratt House. (During the winter 
months, however, we are closed and 
there is no handicap access.) 

Pratt House Hours 
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday:  
10am to 3pm. 
 
Saturday by appointment only. Call 
us at 315-598-4616. 

 

D 
o you have fond memories of òslow 

dancingó to the beautiful voice of 

Tony Bennettéor of listening to the 

music of decades of Broadway showséor of 

following the travels and performances of the 

Beatles?  Or do all of these strike a chord (no 

pun intended) with you?  If so, the Friends of 

History is inviting you to join them in an even-

ing that you are not going to want to miss! 

Join us on Friday, November 5 at the Tavern 

on the Lock for a fun filled evening.  The cash bar will open at 5:30 with din-

ner served at 6:30, followed by the music of Saxophonist John Rohde and 

Friends. Accompanying John will be vocalist Andrea Miceli and keyboardist Jim Cox. Be 

prepared to listen to some of your all-time favorite music and to learn more about it. 

 Pratt House News 
Friends of  History in Fulton, N.Y., Inc.   

Continued on pg .3. 

ñBennett, Broadway, and Beatlesò 

The 10th Hunter Arms Homecoming  

T 
he Friends of History in Fulton, 

NY Inc., in conjunction with the 

L C Smith Collectors 

Association, hosted the 10th 

Hunter Arms Homecom-

ing on August 20-21.  

After cancelling the 

event in 2020 be-

cause of the pan-

demic, visitors trav-

eled to Fulton from 

several states. The 

Pratt House Muse-

um transformed sev-

eral rooms to display 

L C Smith double bar-

rel shot guns, which were 

returning home to the city 

where they were produced at the 

Hunter Arms Factory in Fulton, NY.   

One display showcased the top grade 

of LC Smith guns from every era of pro-

duction dating back to the mid-1880õs 

through the 1950õs. Another table 

included several hammer guns, 

while others displayed vari-

ous other grades of the 

LC Smith guns that were 

known for their great 

quality and that were 

sold worldwide.  Two 

tables displayed several 

Al Kraus paintings and 

Hunter Arms memora-

bilia.  

      Fulton Mayor 

Michaels, Hunter Family 

members, and visitors voted 

for their favorite displays. The 

Mayorõs, Hunterõs, and Peopleõs Awards 

were presented to the winners at the 

Awards banquet.       

John Rohde, Saxophonist. 

Continued on pg .2.  
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Corporate Sponsors 2021 

 

Bennett, Broadway, and Beatlesñcont. 

We thank all of the businesses for 

their sponsorship support. They help 

the Friends of History and the Pratt 

House Museum to continue to share 

local history of Fulton and the sur-

rounding area. 

Gold Membership 

Fulton Savings Bank 

Johnstonõs Propane 

Bronze Membership 

Burkeõs Home Center 

Fulton TV & Appliance 

The Great Outdoors 

Howard Hanna Real Estate 

Oswego County Bookkeep-

ing, Inc. 

OVIA Insurance Agencies, 

LLC 

Pathfinder Bank 

Patterson Warehousing 

Save-A-Lot (Fulton) 

Will & Margarette Barclay 

Silver Membership 

Advanced Dental Arts 

(Dr. Frank Fruce, DMD) 

L.C. Smith Collectors 

Association 

Harbor Eye Associates, 

Dr. David J. Dexter 

Patron Membership 

Century 21 Leahõs Signature 

I 
t certainly has been a busy time at the Pratt House 

Museum. In August we held the 10th Annual 

Hunter Arms Homecoming and what a great suc-

cess it was thanks to Les Weldin and his committee. We 

also had our Trash-2-Treasure event and again it was a 

winner thanks to Cindy Bickford and her committee. 

Our second chicken barbeque was held on Sunday, 

October 3 at the Fulton Polish Home. We sold all chick-

en dinners by 1:30 pm. We took in a considerable amount 

with our 50/50 raffle, thanks to Doc Manitta who was 

diligently selling tickets the day of the barbeque. Our win-

ner was anonymous. The ticket that was pulled read, 

òdonation.ó Thank you to the anonymous person who 

donated to the Pratt House Museum. It is very much ap-

preciated! 

Our volunteers and board members have been work-

ing hard with some very needed improvements at the 

Pratt House. Brand new gutters were installed on the 

south side of the building, over the handicap ramp. Our 

next enhancement is to repair the ramp itself, which is 

essential for some of our visitors. Also, thanks to Mayor 

Michaels and the Department of Public Works, the stone 

at the back of the house/driveway has been removed 

leaving it more spacious, safer, and much easier to make a 

turn-around.  

Our annual meeting was held on Sunday, September 

26. Linda Egan presented a slideshow about the Fulton 

Block Builders. Thank you, Linda! 

On November 5 we will have our end-of-season cele-

bration at the Tavern on the Lock. Cash bar will begin at 

5:30; dinner at 6:30. Entertainment will follow dinner 

which will be a scrumptious turkey dinner with all the 

fixings. Music will be provided by musician John Rohde 

and Friends. The cost is $30 per person. For more infor-

mation call 315-598-4616. 

Greetings from the President of the Board 

Begin your holiday season early 
with us on November 5 at the Tavern 
on the Lock, 24 South First Street, 
Fulton, NY. A turkey dinner will be 
served with all the fixings and more. 
Advance sale reservations only ($30 
per person).  Payment can be made by 
check and sent to Friends of History, 
177 S First St., Fulton, NY, or call 315
-598-4616 to pay by credit card. 

Click here for a response form 
that can be sent in with payment. 

Call 315-598-4616 for more in-
formation.  

Jim Cox, Keyboardist and Vocalist, Andrea 

Miceli. 

http://pratthousemuseum.org/events/responseform.pdf
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Hunter Arms Homecoming group picture 2021. 

Many people came not only to see the displays, but 

also to bring in their own personal L C Smith guns to be 

examined and researched.  James Stubbendieck, Research 

Chair for the LCSCA, was able to record and give infor-

mation for about 55 guns. 

A shooting event for L C Smith guns was held at the 

Pathfinder Fish and Game Club. Events included skeet, 

trap, 5-stand, and sporting 

clays. Those who participated 

enjoyed shooting their vintage 

Fulton-made L C Smith guns. 

Awards for the top three in 

each event along with the Top 

Gun shooter were given out at the Awards banquet. 

The 10th Hunter  Arms Homecomingñcont. 

Pictured Above are the final shootersõ scores. 

Additional photos of shooting competition and displays on pg. 5. 

Frank Finchõs display (above) won the Hunter Award. Below 

is Annie Jardinõs display which was awarded the Mayorõs 

Award. 


